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Dear Parent and Carers, 

 

I hope you have all had a great week.  I am so sorry not to have been with you 
all this week – and the likelihood is that I won’t be able to come in next week 
either, however – I’ll take it one step at a time (literally) and look forward to 
getting back to school asap.  

 

You may have noticed that we have made a couple of small tweaks around the 
school gates in the mornings. This is just as an extra precaution with regards 
to safeguarding.  Children do not enter the school ground until 8.40am, upon 
where they are supervised and are then officially under our care and                            
responsibility, but we just wanted to make this a fraction safer and tighter 
(by keeping the gates locked until 8.40am).  Hopefully, it will have minimal, if 
any, impact on the morning drop offs.  If it does, please do reach out to us 
and we will hopefully help assist.  

 

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend and look forward to seeing you as 
soon as I am up and more mobile again.   

 

 

        Kind regards 

 

       Kieran Walsh 



Dates for your diary 

Lannergrams 

Word 

of  

the week 

Our word of the week is – Conjure 

 

Definition — 
to do or produce by or as if by magic or sleight of 

hand. 

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Fred, Kian, Beau 

Y2: Alannah, Reuben, Esmae 

Y3:  Tobias, Leo, Martha 

Y4:  Austin, Frankie, Adone 

Y5: Millie, Finnley, Cinar 

Y6: Scarlett, Dylan, Barnaby 
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  

 Monday 7th October—Individual school 

photos 

 Monday 14th October—Inset day 

 Tuesday 15th—Friday 18th October—

Parent consultations.  

 Wednesday 16th October  - Nasal Flu                   

Immunisation 

 Wednesday 23rd October—Halloween              

Disco 

 Monday 28th October—Friday 1st               

November –half term 

 Friday 20th December—Inset Day 

 Monday 23rd December—Friday 3rd                

January—Christmas holidays. 



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 
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French word 

of  

the week 

‘eau’ 

Means ‘water’ in  

French.
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Random fun 

fact of the week!  

A hippopotamus can run faster than a human. 

Hippos can run faster than 30 miles per hour, whereas the fastest human, Usain Bolt, has only clocked in 

at 23.4 miles per hour.  

 

Developmental Language Disorder (DLD) affects, on average, 2 children in every class 
of 30. Children with DLD have difficulty understanding what people say to them, and 
struggle to articulate their ideas and feelings. DLD is 7 times more common than Au-

tism, but hardly anyone has heard of it. Find out more by visiting radld.org. 


